Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
BRASFIELD & GORRIE, LLC
Request for Qualifications - University of Florida - Parking Garage XIV

Revised RFQ to correct email spelling error
Brasfield & Gorrie request responses to our Request for Qualifications for the new Parking Garage XIV for the University of Florida. The scope includes a turn-key garage scope in addition to site development, infrastructure and trades associated with the site activities and structures. All interested parties are requested to respond.

The Request for Qualifications responses are requested to be delivered to Chad Ellis via email at chellis@brasfieldgorrie.com. If email is an obstacle, you are welcome to send originals to the address below, but unnecessary and please only submit one way to avoid duplication.

Project Summary: The project is a new parking garage in Gainesville, FL on the University of Florida campus. Approximately 2000 cars on 7 levels. The primary structure is precast concrete. The project also includes some site development work including removal of existing parking, new site development and utilities for the garage and rest of the site, new bus shelter and pedestrian plaza. There is also some road work associated with adjusted traffic patterns. The project is currently planned for bid packages as early as late July for some of the early work including the garage/structure package and there will be additional packages bid in the fall associated with some of the site amenities and added infrastructure. The project is scheduled to start work in December 2018.

Information Requested: Please use the following “web link” for access to the required prequalification form. Additional information may be submitted as necessary to support your company’s qualifications for this project in addition to the required prequalification form. https://brasfieldgorrie.box.com/s/6g1kpyq79ioaquiqejpg75rxxd0asjea
Brasfield & Gorrie, 4601 Touchton Road, Bldg. 300, Suite 3190, Jacksonville, FL 32246.
